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Weekly Bulletin – 30TH Nov 2023  
School Year Term Dates 2023 - 2024 

TERM 1 1st September 2023- 20th October 2023 
 

TERM 2 30th October 2023 – 15th December 2023 

TERM 3 3rd January 2024 – 9th February 2024 
INSET DAY 2nd January 2024 

TERM 4 19th February 2024 – 28th March 2024 

TERM 5 15th April 2024 – 23rd May 2024 
INSET DAY 24th May 2024 

TERM 6 3rd June 2024 – 23rd July 2024 

School Events 

01.12.2023 Year R – Hearing/Vision Screening  

01.12.2023 Year R and Year 6 – National Child Measurement Programme  

01.12.2023 Year 3 – Assembly at 2.40pm 

04.12.2023 Year 6 – Magistrate Visiting In School 

04.12.2023 Post Box Open For Children’s Christmas Cards  

06.12.2023 Year 6 – The Lenham School Oliver Performance – Consent required by 4th Dec 

06.12.2023 Year 1 & 2 - Nativity Performance 2.00pm 

07.12.2023 Year 1 & 2 - Nativity Performance 3.30pm  

07.12.2023 KS2 Representatives Visiting The Lenham Social Club For Carol Singing at 2pm  

07.12.2023 September 2024, New Intake Tour 9.30am (please contact office). 

08.12.2023 Year 6 – Evacuee Day  

08.12.2023 September 2024 New Intake Tours at 2.00pm (Please contact Office) 

08.12.2023 Year R - Carols and cookies 2.15pm  

11.12.2023 Rev John Huggins Assembly In School Event  

11.12.2023 PTA Christmas Shopping Event  

12.12.2023 Year R – Year 6 Flu Vaccinations  
This is a reminder to parents to submit a consent or decline for the Flu 
Immunisation Programme via the School Aged Immunisation Service’s 
website  https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/  Scroll down and click on the blue button 
“Immunisations” to complete. 
The vaccinations will be taking place in school on 12/12/2023.” 
The closing date for parents to complete the online consent form for your school 
is 06/12/2023. 

13.12.2023 Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day 
Wear Christmas socks in aid of Great Ormond Street – donation bucket will be on 
the gate in the morning. 

14.12.2023 PTA Christmas Parties  
– Infants PTA Christmas Party - Thursday 14th December 2.00pm - 3:15pm 

https://family.kentcht.nhs.uk/
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- Juniors PTA Christmas Party - Thursday 14th December 3:15pm - 4:30pm 
- Non-Uniform ‘Party Clothes’ Day - Thursday 14th December 

15.12.2023 Carol Service at 2:45pm 

02.01.2024 INSET DAY – School Closed for Pupils  

03.01.2024 Term 3 Starts  

w/c 26.02.2024 Book Fair – All Week  

06.03.2024 Year 4 - Brockhill Country Park Trip  

19.04.2024 Year 1 – Kent Life Trip  

24.04.2024 Year R - Wingham Wildlife Trip  

17.04.2024 Class Photos 

20.05.2024 Year 3 – Lullingstone Roman Villa Trip  

28.06.2024 Sports Day  

10.07.2024-12.07.2024 Year 6 – Residential Trip  

 

 

 

 

We will be sadly losing Mrs Humberson at the end of 

term, She has been a pleasure to work with and an asset 

to the whole team since 2019. Good luck with your New 

Venture. 
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If your family are in need of support this Christmas, Please     

email the School Office. We have been contacted by local 

groups to provide Hampers/Support this season to families in 

need. 

 

 

 

Please, for the safety of all other road users, drivers and pedestrians, Park 

sensibly at school drop off and pick up. We have had to contact Maidstone 

Borough Council for a parking warden to attend 

    


